
From: Lucian McGuiness [lucianmcguiness@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, 12 August 2001 5:55 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: RE: Our ABC

Dear sir(s)

   I am writing to you to voice my opinion that that current board of directors of the ABC
do not have my or the general public's popular support, and seem to have no regard for the
public's opinion needs, nor do they seem to respect the expertise and vision of current
long-standing ABC employees.

I implore you to address the current crisis and mislead direction of our nation's objective
broadcaster.

Sincerely,

Lucian McGuiness
of
10 Dannevig Place
Florey ACT 2615




